
Respect. Integrity. Excellence. 
 
TROJAN PRIDE – BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE SAFE 
Sebastian Escobar, Jack Lawston, Foster Wilcenski, Torryn Schneider, lily Forrester, Trinity Sullivan, Clara 
Hoiland, Colton Diepenbrock, Christian Lesser, Charlie Hernandez-Glenna, Lillian Hanson, Jackson 
Ingvalson, Traver Anderson, Taria Walker, Paityn Rasmusen, Raive Ristau, Jonah Buchanon, McKenna 
Smith, Andrea Volker, Zach Baker, Jaxon Nisbit, Henry Meyer, Malayna Brand, Matthew Gudmundson, 
Hadley Hoiland, Braylee Fisher, Hunter York, Audrey Frick, Abigail Johanson, Ella Woxland, Landon Lee 
 

Trojan Pride Table- Lily Hanson, Beniah Rasmussen, Caitlin Bauer, Carson Johnson, Ava Helgemoe, 
Kenna Gudmundson 
 

2018-2019 Class Counts 
K – 45    ~   1st – 39 
2nd – 44  ~   3rd – 55 
4th – 58    ~  5th – 64 
 

5th Grade Class Trip – May 25th  
WSU -Cal Fremling Interpretive Center & Classroom – History Center Visit 
 

4th Grade – May 22nd - Rushford Depot 
 

Coin a Day Challenge -We raised $944.99! 
Emily Johnson's morning preschool class raised the most $152.87!!  
At the BOGO book fair it's like double the money!!  The money is used to purchase the books that the 
students receive throughout the year during our Year-Long Reading program, the prizes for the top readers 
and books for the library.  The other part to the All for Books is Scholastic matches what we raise and buys 
books for children who wouldn't get books otherwise. 
 

Fastbridge Testing --K-8 students the results are being reported and the staff will complete their final 
group meetings to see how the students ended the year.  This will be a good opportunity for all involved to 
evaluate the progress this year and make plans to improve strategies next year. 
 

Summer School Program- June 11th – July 20th 

8:00 AM – 11:30 AM ~ Monday – Thursday 
Mrs. Marklowitz will be running the program this year. 
 

Memorial Day Program - May 24th  
Thank you to Scuffy Paulson for setting up a Memorial Day program for students in K- 5.  This is a very 
special day and we are thankful that our students will learn firsthand the importance.   
 

Field Day – May 30th 

Thank you to Mrs. Brown for organizing this event and to all the staff and students who will help.  Mrs. Miller 
will be serving lunch at the park that day. 
 
4th Grade Teaching positions- we have 20 applicants at this point.  Interviews will be held on May 29th. 

Elementary School Board Report 
May 21, 2018 
Mrs. Shepard  


